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To whosoever it may concern 

 

 

 

 

 I take immense pleasure in congratulating the author Dr. K. Srikala for her Herculean 

efforts in initiating and bringing out the issues of Science shore for a year and marching towards 

the first anniversary of the journal. Any success is a team work, therefore, I also extend my 

congratulations and applause to the entire team of the journal. Scientific literary endeavours 

needs perseverence, dedication and perfection, which I find in the author and the same extends to 

the team members. She would have faced so many hurdles in her editorial work and in bringing 

out every issue at the stipulated time. Nothing that is worthwhile is ever easy. All the best for the 

future success year after year. 

 

          
                             [S.KARPAGAM] 

        Associate Prof.&Head of Botany Dept.   
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